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The current structure for Limerick Authority came into being with the amalgamation of our County &
City Authorities in 2014.

The Municipal Area of Newcastle is cohesive and is very workable. Given this and the fact that our
electorate underwent boundary changes in the elections of both 2009 & 2014 it would in my view be
appropriate that no change occurs locally this time around.

Thanking you in anticipation of your findings.

Kind Regards

Cllr. Jerome Scanlan



